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Thomas Balinger The Ukulele Songbook Hymns & Songs of worship In this book youâ€™ll find a
collection of 50 hymns and songs of worship arranged for easy Ukulele in standard C tuning
(G-C-E-A). A collection of tunes youâ€™ll enjoy playing. Here are the songs known and loved all
around the world like Amazing grace, A mighty fortress is our God, Jesus paid it all and Come, Thou
fount of every blessing; but also some songs you might not know as well â€“ thereâ€™s lots of
beauty to be found there, too. This book is aimed at the beginning to intermediate Ukulele player
and with that in mind the songs have been transposed to â€œeasyâ€• Ukulele keys (and slightly
simplified, if necessary). All songs in musical notation with chord symbols plus melody TAB â€“ you
donâ€™t have to read music to start playing right away! Whether you want to pick the melody, strum
the chords or just need the complete lyrics: youâ€™ll find everything you need on these pages. And
if you donâ€™t know how to play a particular chord, donâ€™t worry: each song features
easy-to-read chord diagrams, too. For reference, thereâ€™s a handy appendix listing all the chords
used in this book plus a selection of easy strumming patterns you can use to accompany songs.
Songs 1. Abide with me 2. All creatures of our God and king 3. All hail the power of Jesusâ€™ name
4. Amazing grace 5. A mighty fortress is our god 6. And did those feet in ancient time 7. Angels from
the realms of glory 8. Angels we have heard on high 9. Away in a manger 10. Be Thou my vision 11.
Come, Thou fount of every blessing 12. Crown Him with many crowns 13. Down at the cross (Glory
to His name) 14. Fairest Lord Jesus 15. For the beauty of the earth 16. Give me that old time
religion 17. Go down, Moses 18. Hark! The herald angels sing 19. Holy, holy, holy 20. How firm a
foundation 21. I need Thee every hour 22. I surrender all 23. It is well with my soul 24. Jesus paid it
all 25. Joyful, joyful we adore Thee 26. Joy to the world 27. Just as I am 28. Leaning on the
everlasting arms 29. My faith looks up to Thee 30. My hope is built on nothing less 31. Nearer, my
God, to Thee 32. Near the cross 33. Nothing but the blood 34. O come, all ye faithful 35. O holy
night 36. O little town of Bethlehem 37. O worship the king 38. Rock my soul 39. Saviour, like a
shepherd lead us 40. Shall we gather at the river 41. Silent night 42. Swing low, sweet chariot 43.
Take my life and let it be 44. The battle hymn of the republic 45. The first Noel 46. To God be the
glory 47. Wayfaring stranger 48. What a friend we have in Jesus 49. What child is this? 50. When I
survey the wondrous cross
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Hymns are in various keys, and the melody tabs are really nice if you don't read the treble clef. The
included hymns have from 2-8 chords, but most have 3-5 chords. As in all of Balinger's uke books,
there is a wonderful section in the back with helpful strumming patterns and finger-picking patterns
for those who want to play beyond beginner strumming.

Thrilled with the hymns included and very grateful that the chords are pictured beside the song. My
only complaint is that some of the words for extra verses are mixed up. The page beside "Joyful,
Joyful We Adore Thee" has words to "Fairest Lord Jesus" and next to "Come, Thou Fount of Every
Blessing" are the words for verses of "O Worship the King." Still, I can always get out the hymnal for
the right verses.

I opened up the content preview and was immediately playing Angels We Have Heard on High. I
bought a ukulele last week.This author is without a doubt the best available resource for hymns and
carols.UPDATE: I have discovered that some of the lyrics for multiple songs are copy/pasted and
therefore incorrect; for example, Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee has all the lyrics of the previous
page's song, Fairest Lord Jesus. While kind of frustrating, it's a simple enough fix for the buyer (just
print out the correct lyrics), but if you are learning a new song to sing to a crowd, I would highly
recommend looking up the lyrics yourself beforehand to avoid any embarrassment or confusion.

Great for uke beginners, religious or not. All songs come with tablature, standard music notation,
chords and lyrics. The music is pretty and very simple for even the most beginner ukulele player and
music reader.

I truly enjoyed using this book. It had a lot of the old time hymns in it. They were easy to play.
Because of the Tab it was easy to fit in melody along with chords.

Perfect! My 8 year old even loves it!
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